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---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: Sarah Gudgell <pacificsalmoncharters@hotmail.com> 
Date: Sat, Oct 31, 2015 at 2:13 PM 
Subject: Ling Cod 
To: "pfmc.comments@noaa.gov" <pfmc.comments@noaa.gov> 
 
 
Pacific Fishery Management Council 
 
Here at the mouth of the Columbia River we are respectively asking to be able to keep Ling Cod 
while fishing Halibut in our all depth fishery. 
 
Ports North of us are able to land Halibut and Rock fish we feel we are being recriminated 
against. 
 
We would like to have our near shore Halibut open seven days a week. 
 
We have heard all the excuses we would like some consideration in this matter. 
 
Thank you 
 
Milton C Gudgell 
Pres. of Pacific Salmon Charters, Inc.  
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